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Comments: I am opposed to this proposal. I believe this project would unnecessarily disrupt wildlife that is

already being encroached on, result in an increase in litter and tourists who do not usually visit the outdoors and

do not care for it as much. I believe this land is sacred, originally belonging to Sandia Pueblo, and the trails/area

should remain in their natural state or as close to that as possible to preserve history. 


